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Held the PA State Weekend WITO event at Camp Soles in Somerset PA. Event was the weekend of March
15™ -17™, T want to thank everyone for the support. We hosted 50 ladies to this event and was profitable. ¥
of the ladies that attended were new to the NWTF and Women in the Outdoors!
With the Cooperation of the Walking Purchase and Jerry Zimmerman Chapter, we held an Outreach Gun
Blast. The event was successful and we are looking forward to having it again next year.
Worked the Michaux Yellow Breeches Banquet and the Jerry Zimmerman Memorial Chapter to promote
outreach and to help with the banquet.
20 Women in the Outdoor events are scheduled for Year 2013, one of which is a “Family in the Outdoor” Day
to be hosted by the Kinzua Allegheny Chapter in September.
Attended Walking Purchase Chapter Predator Seminar.
The Blue Mtn Chapter held its annual WITO event in April, thank you for those who helped with this event.
The Arnie Hayden Memorial WITO day was held on May 19" . This was a first time event with 19 ladies in
attendance. The Venue and Chapter have agreed to hold the event again next year.
The Allegheny Valley WITO will be held on June 1* with 23 ladies in attendance.
Meet with the WITO Committees for all the events this year over the course of the last 3 months.
Submitted schedules to Turkey Talk for the Spring 2013 issue and the summer 2013 issue.
Attended Sportsmans Expo in Lenhartsville to promote “Save the Habitat, Save the Hunt”
Worked with the Reading Ridge Chapter and the Michaux Yellow Breeches Chapter on Jakes Days. Both
events will be held in June 2013.
Attended State College York Campus Sporting Clays event. The venue, Central Penn Sporting Clays, is the
venue for the Mason Dixon Chapter.
Researched the registration process for Youth Field Days with the Pennsylvania Game Commission and their
registration process for Hunter Trapper Education Classes. Sent information to the PA State Board Members.
Worked with Scott Letterman to get the Yamaha Raffle uploaded to the PANWTF.org website.
Continuously updating facebook with events, banquets and announcements. Uploaded the Yamaha Raffle to
the website.

PA LL Bean Learn to Hunt Program
4 events are to be scheduled by May 2013 for this program
Meeting with the Whitehorse Mountain Chapter on June 3™ along with the Venue, Buffer Creek, to hold the
first of these events.
Emailed the PA State Board the guidelines for hosting these events.
Working with the Honey Hole Chapter to establish a second event at Ringneck Ridge in Laceyville.
Two more events need to be established, I am requesting the PA State’s Board’s assistance in making this
happen. Pennsylvania has been granted the funds to make the PA LL Bean Learn to Hunt Program successful.
Let’s come together as a team to make it happen. Two more events need to be worked on and set up. Thank
you.



